
This article was in the
Orlando Sentinel in the

“Home & Gardens”
section G

on Saturday, April 20, 2002

It’s a rather crude scan of the original
newspaper article, however it should be
readable enough. If you want to get the
original, it should be possible to purchase
it on the Orlando Sentinel web site.
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